Memoirs of a

TUSKEGEE AIRMAN

Meet Harold Brown the WWII Pilot Shot Down and Taken asa POW in 1945!

Truly a limited opportunity for your bus group to hear [

firsthand stories from 96-year-old WWII Pilot Harold Brown

as he recounts his time in combat. On his 30th mission,

March 14, 1945, Dr. Brown was shot down over enemy

territory, bailing out of his badly damaged P-51 and being

taken as a prisoner of war (POW). For six weeks he was kept

captive, the possibility of losing his life staring him starkly in

the face. Dangers surrounded him, interrogations, friendly '

fire, as he was forced to walk from one POW camp to another. Harold will share his
story including his liberation by Allied forces.

About the Tuskegee Airmen

The Tuskegee Airmen were America’s first black military pilots and their support
personnel. They are best known for the extraordinary efforts in the air war of World War
Il and for challenging the stereotypes that had kept black Americans from serving as
pilots in the U.S. Armed Forces.

Dr. Harold Brown and his wife Marsha Bordner have written about
his full experence in their new book: Keep Your Airspeed Up: The
Story of A Tuskegee Airman.

Harold will have his bocks available for purchase and they can be
signed by this American Hero. Brown was one of the 992 original
Tuskegee pilots. He is likely the last of his group to record his
story.

KEEP YOUR
AIRSPEED UP

TUSKEGEE AIRMAN

For bookings and additional information, call Sandusky County Convention & Visitors Bureau at:
419-332-4470 or email us at sales@sanduskycounty.org; www.sanduskycounty.org




